

## Ryan Crawford< crawf.ryan@gmail.com>

## Fwd: Spreadsheet of Oil Sands Academy Contacts

2 messages

John Adams < adamshd78@woh.rr.com > To: Ryan Crawford < crawf.ryan@gmail.com >

Mon, Nov 26, 2012 at 1:04 PM

Sent from my iPhone John Adams

Begin forwarded message:

From: Karla Jones <kjones@alec.org>
Date: November 21, 2012, 1:05:07 PM EST

To: Karla Jones <kjones@alec.org>

**Subject: Spreadsheet of Oil Sands Academy Contacts** 

Dear Oil Sands Academy Participants, Michael Whatley and Randy Kerr,

Attached is a spreadsheet with contact information for some of the people we met during the Oil Sands Academy and to whom sending a quick thank you note might be in order. I've already sent acknowledgements to them on behalf of ALEC. Michael and Randy, if you have people that we should add to this list, I'd be most appreciative.

Barb Arnau and Cameron Brown are with the government of Alberta. Barb joined us for the first evening and helped arrange the internal flights to the oil sands facilities. Cameron was with us for most of the trip including the visits to the Oil Sands facilities and at the breakfast on Thursday morning. The government of Alberta sponsored a portion of the flights we took to the oil sands facilities.

Tanya Guilford (Shell) joined us on the flights to the oil sands facilities, and Shell sponsored our lunch boxes on Wednesday in addition to giving us a tour of their facilities. Gerry Ertel of Shell joined us for the Wednesday evening dinner.

Jennifer Grant presented to us on Thursday morning. Her organization (Pembina Institute) wants to proceed cautiously in developing the oil sands.

Stephen Higley of the American Fuel and Petrochemical Manufacturers (AFPM) presented to us at Ruth's Chris Steakhouse about low carbon fuel standards. AFPM was also one of the trip sponsors.

Peter Jaskoski of TransCanada was with us at the first presentation at TransCanada's facilities before Tuesday night's dinner. TransCanada was also one of the trip sponsors.

Greg Stringham of the Canadian Association of Petroleum Producers (CAPP) hosted and sponsored our Wednesday evening dinner at the Petroleum Club.

Michael Whatley, Randy Kerr and Natalie Joubert of CEA were invaluable in helping us to find the trip sponsors and in organizing the trip. Natalie helped with logistics in the DC office.

If you have any questions on this, do not hesitate to contact me.

All the best,

Karla

Ms. Karla Jones

Director of International and Federal Relations

American Legislative Exchange Council (ALEC)

1101 Vermont Avenue, NW

**Suite 1100** 

Washington, DC 20005

Tel 202-742-8518

Fax 202-466-3801

Mobile 202-870-4221

Email kjones@alec.org

Web www.alec.org